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Note to Teams

Due to the nature of the pit exit we do not expect any driver intending to carry out a practice start to
carry out any pre-start routines, this will be considered driving unnecessarily slowly in the pit exit and
a report will be made to the stewards as a breach of Article 30.13 of the Sporting Regulations.

Therefore, and for the avoidance of doubt, any driver intending to carry out a practice start at the pit
exit must drive to the allocated place as quickly as possible without slowing to carry out “burn-outs”,
“clutch learns” or any associated pre-start routine.

This will apply at all times during the remainder of the Event.

Charlie Whiting

The FIA Formula One Race Director



